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Millennium to Host Three Informational Open House Meetings to Discuss the 

Eastern System Upgrade Project 
 

Pearl River, N.Y. -- The Millennium Pipeline Company today announced it is hosting three 
Informational Open House meetings to discuss the company’s new proposed Eastern 
System Upgrade project.  The project proposes to upgrade four components of Millennium’s 
existing system, one each in Delaware, Sullivan, Orange, and Rockland counties. These 
upgrades will allow more affordable, clean-burning natural gas to flow to homes and 
businesses throughout New York and the region to meet growing energy demands. 
 
“We are pleased to hold this series of informational meetings and continue our dialogue with 
communities as planning for this proposed project gets underway,” said Millennium 
President Joseph Shields. “Millennium believes strongly in respecting landowners, the 
environment and our host communities, and these meetings are vital to gathering public 
input as we develop this project.” 
 
To provide the public with information about the project, Millennium has scheduled three 
Open House meetings in locations where upgrade work is proposed. The meetings have 
been scheduled as follows: 
 
March 29, 2016  March 30, 2016  March 31, 2016 
Hancock High School  Kuhl’s Highland House The Sullivan Hotel 
67 Education Lane  512 Highland Avenue Ext Rock Hill Drive 
Hancock, NY 13783  Middletown, NY 10940 283 Rock Hill, NY 12775 
6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
 
At the meeting company representatives and subject-matter experts will be available to 
provide information, discuss the project, answer questions and take comments. 
Representatives from the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission will also be available at 
each meeting to take comments and provide information on the regulatory process.  
 
 



 

  

Millennium encourages members of the community to attend and talk one on one with our 
project experts to gain more information about the Eastern System Upgrade project. 
 

### 
 
Established in 2008, Millennium Pipeline is a New York‐based interstate natural gas pipeline 
serving the Northeast. Millennium’s pipeline runs from Steuben County, New York to 
Rockland County, New York. Millennium is jointly owned by affiliates of Columbia Pipeline 
Group, National Grid and DTE Energy. 


